

http://auction.st-johnschool.org

Dear Friend of St. John School,

Thank you for considering a donation to the St. John School "Be True to Your School" Auction. This year we are celebrating our 35th Annual Auction and its continued success can be attributed to the generosity of our community partners. All proceeds from this auction directly benefit our students by contributing to the school's operating budget, supplying necessary funds for curriculum enhancements, as well as supporting our unique Fair Share Tuition Program which allows St. John School to be one of the most accessible Catholic schools in Seattle. Our students are passionate about serving their local community and annually conduct food drives to support the Ballard Food Bank, collect winter clothing for St. Vincent De Paul, and coordinate collection of items for West Side Baby. Your donation will allow us to continue to provide the best possible education for our students.

Would you please consider one of the following ways to help us make our annual auction a success?

- Sponsorship or cash donation
- Merchandise donation
- Gift certificate for a product or service

We will acknowledge your gift on our auction website and in the auction catalog. St. John School is a non-profit 501(c)(3) organization and our tax ID # is 91-0577482.

Thank you for considering a donation to our school auction. If you have any questions or would like to discuss a donation or sponsorship further please do not hesitate to contact our auction office at fundraising@st-johnschool.org.

Sincerely,

St. John School Parent